
Item 7a 

General Manager’s Meeting Summary 

March 2019 

 
3/8: American River Flood Control District Board of Trustees meeting. 
The Board met in regular session. The agendized items included the draft 
FY 2017-18 Audit, a permit application for a home remodel within the 
American River Floodway, and a request from the City of Sacramento to 
allow a portion of the Two Rivers Trail to be placed on top of the District’s 
levee in River Park. 
 
3/20: Central Valley Flood Control Association Board of Directors 
meeting. I attended this meeting to coordinate on regional flood operations 
and maintenance topics. Items of discussion included the Association’s By-
Laws, a proposed statewide flood control assessment, agricultural flood 
insurance zones, and discussions with State officials on flood funding 
prioritization. 
 
3/20: CVFCA Annual Flood Forum. Office Manager Chapman and I 
attended this forum to hear discussions on various funding mechanisms for 
flood operations and maintenance efforts and new capital projects.  
 
3/22: Two Rivers Trail Site Visit. Trustee Vender Werf and I toured 
Segment 4 of the City’s Two Rivers Trail project in River Park. 
 
3/26: Steelhead Creek Clean-up Coordination meeting. I met with 
representatives of Sacramento City Parks, Sac County Regional Parks, the 
State Department of Fish and Wildlife, Sac County Environmental 
Management Division, RD 1000, and the Central Valley Regional Water 
Quality Control Board to discuss ongoing cleanup responsibilities within 
Steelhead Creek. 
 
3/27: Two Rivers Trail Site Visit. Trustee Shah and I toured Segment 4 of 
the City’s Two Rivers Trail project in River Park. 
 
3/29: American River Flood Control District Board of Trustees Special 
meeting. The Board met in special session. The agendized item was to 
consider a request from the City of Sacramento to allow a portion of the 
Two Rivers Trail to be placed on top of the District’s levee in River Park. 


